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Grotting holiday in Rana!
The author is an enthusiastic caver from Rogaland who had never before visited northern Norway. He describes a 3-
week caving holiday in August 2000 in Burfjell and surrounding areas in Rana. He was partly on his own, partly 
accompanied by the local cavers Bjerkli and Ravnå.
Numerous caves were visited: Tukthuset, Sørgrotta, Pikhauggrottene 1 and 2, Risahølet, Breikjeften, Brattligrotta, 
Kvitgrotta, Storligrotta. New entries, passages and exits are described. Some colourful new names are suggested.
Interspersed with the technical descriptions are observations on mountain views, colours and cloudberries in early 
autumn.

Grotteferie til Rana!


